
Report of the Urban Planning and Growth Special Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

3. REPORTS FOR INFORMATION 
 
 The Committee received the following reports: 
 
 3.1 Urban Renewal Annual Report 
 
 3.2 Ministry for the Environment Draft New Zealand Urban Design Protocol 
 
  Reference was made to the Urban Design Protocol document circulated to members. 
 
  The Committee noted that a meeting should be held to brief the incoming Council on the 

proposed New Zealand Urban Design Protocol. 
 
  It was agreed that members’ comments would be sought on the staff response to the 

document.  

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


